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 Understand EPAs, milestones and CBD stages 

 Be engaged in own learning 

 As a learner, bring EPAs to each new rotation and create a learning plan 

 Actively seek out feedback and direct observation opportunities 

 Support learning and be prepared to assess EPA’s for junior trainees 

 
 
 

If you haven’t signed up for a workshop yet and wish to do so (specifically if you are one of the 
faculty who will have a Transition to Discipline resident) please contact Alicia MacDonald 
(alicia.macdonald@iwk.nshealth.ca).  There are only a few spaces left.  Stay tuned for the 
announcement of more workshop dates. 
 
Those who have signed up should have received an e-mail from Alicia, if you have not please 
contact her ASAP. 

 
 
 

July 1, 2018 marks the date of the first residents to start the CBD program.  This is a soft launch of 
CBD and there are bound to be changes and hiccups as we go along.  As we launch CBD please do 
not hesitate to contact Dr. Sarah Manos, Program Director (sarah.manos@iwk.nshealth.ca),  Alicia 
MacDonald, Program Coordinator (alicia.macdonald@iwk.nshealth.ca) or Dr. Beth Cummings, 
Competency Committee Chair (eacummin@dal.ca) if you have any questions, concerns or 
comments. 
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